
Head Start Board Report
June 2025

Enrollment and Attendance
Early Head Start’s average daily attendance was 79%.  Head Start ended programming on June 3, 
2025.

Education & School Readiness
Staff is continually assessing classroom needs.  

COR/CLASS Report
Teachers continue to enter COR.  They have shared final COR reports with families.  The final CLASS 
assessment was on June 2nd.

Mental Health
Mental health referrals and resources were given to all families with need.  

Disabilities
EHS is serving one student with a diagnosed disability. 

Nutrition
Lake Orion Community Schools Food Service is providing meals.  Nutrition policies and 
procedures adhered to.  

Family & Community Engagement
We had the youth librarian from the Lake Orion Public Library out for her monthly reading time with all 
classes.  

Program Governance
The program is following Head Start policies.  PIR has been submitted for Head Start and Early Head 
Start.

Health
The program continues to maintain all child health requirements.  

Budget/Grant/Contract
The program is working with Finance on funding and budget requirements.  We are working with OLHSA 
regarding any grant needs.  

Credit Card Purchases
The credit card was charged a total of $182.40.


